NOTICE TO BIDDERS
(Chapter 103D, HRS)

COMPETITIVE BIDS for Job No. 24-SPK-001 Puu Hinahina Lookout Parking Lot, Repaving, Waimea,
Kauai, Hawaii shall be submitted to the Department of Land and Natural Resources, Division of State Parks
on the specified date and time through the Hawaii State e-Procurement (HIePRO). HIePRO is accessible
through the State Procurement Office website at www.spo.hawaii.gov.

The Department of Land and Natural Resources Interim General Condition, dated October 1994, as
amended, and the General Conditions —AGO008, latest revision shall be made part of the specifications.

The project is located at Waimea, Kauai, Hawaii.

The work shall generally consist of milling of existing AC pavement, placement of 2" AC pavement, parking
lot striping, and curb painting.

Base Bid: mill/overlay asphalt paving, striping and curb painting in existing parking lot.

A voluntary pre-bid conference and site visit will be held at the project site, Puu Hinahina Lookout on April
30, 2024, at 10:30 am.

Submission of any Requests for Information shall be submitted through the Hawaii State e-Procurement
(HIePRO) system by 4:00 pm on May 3, 2024.

The estimated cost of construction is $245,000.00.
The award of the contract, if it be awarded, will be subject to the availability of funds.

Since the estimated value of the cost of construction is less than $250,000, the apprenticeship agreement
preference pursuant to Hawaii Revised Statutes §103-55.6 (ACT 17, SLH 2009) shall not apply.

Should there be any questions, please refer to the HIePRO solicitation.
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